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WOMAN SERIOUSLY INJURED 
BEHIND 301 EAST LAS OLAS 

BOULEVARD 
 

 
On May 6, 2011, at approximately 2:30 A.M., the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department responded to a call in reference to an injured female lying on the 
ground behind 301 East Las Olas Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
Officers located the female, who has been identified as Kristen Green, W/F, 
3/23/82.  Green is a Fort Lauderdale resident.   
 
Officers observed that Green had sustained serious injuries to her head and 
summoned Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue to the scene.  Green was immediately 
transported to Broward General Medical Center, where she is still listed in critical 
condition at this time. 
 
Detectives are still investigating the cause of Green’s injuries, but preliminary 
investigation has revealed that Green was not shot by a firearm. 
 
Investigators are urging anyone with information regarding the circumstances 
behind the incident to contact Detective DiCristofalo at 954-828-6096 or Broward 
County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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